
Update to Revenue/Tax Office accessibility amid coronavirus concerns  

The Autauga County Revenue Office will remain closed to the public through May 15, 2020. 
This date is subject to change depending on further orders from the Governor.  The Revenue 
Employees will be working in our office from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
If you have any questions or comments not outlined below, you may call the Revenue Office for 
assistance at 334-358-6750. You can also email us with questions at Kathy.evans@autauga.com . 

PROPERTY TAXES  

If you have not yet paid your 2019 Autauga County Property Taxes please be aware that 
any unpaid taxes after December 31st, 2019, are DELINQUENT.  Payments can no longer 
be made online. However you can make a debit or credit card payment by calling us at 334-358-
6750 through May 22, 2020. All other payments must be CERTIFIED FUNDS or CASH. Our 
drop box is located in the front of the Administered Building which can be used or you may call 
our office at 334-358-6750 to make an appointment to pay.  

TAX SALE – May 28, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 

Due to current restrictions as a result of the COVID19 pandemic, there will be modifications and 
additional safety measures in place to protect those attending the Tax Sale in Autauga County 
this year. If you are planning to participate in the Tax Sale on May 28 please contact this 
office at 334-358-6750 no later than Tuesday, May 26 for instructions in order to insure a 
smooth registration process and successful Tax Sale.  

HOMESTEAD EXEMPTIONS 

Taxpayers can now file for their homestead exemptions on our website at 
https://autauga.capturecama.com. You must have your Deed book and page number, and you 
will have to upload a copy of your deed and driver's license to complete the filing for the 
exemption. If you need assistance, please call 334-358-5750. 

MAPPING AND APPRAISAL 

All other things like researching such as ownership, payment history, deeds, assessed values and 
GIS maps can also be accessed through our website at https://autauga.capturecama.com.  If you 
can not accomplish what you need online please call (334)358-6773 for assistance or to make an 
appointment. 

These precautions are as much to protect you, your family, and friends as it is our employees.  
We will be diligent to help everyone as much as possible during this time.  

 

mailto:Kathy.evans@autauga.com
https://autauga.capturecama.com./
https://autauga.capturecama.com/


It is my desire as the Autauga County Revenue Commissioner that my staff and every resident of 
Autauga County remains safe and protected from this deadly virus. Please take every precaution 
to protect yourself and your family in order to stop the pandemic that threatens our community.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding! 

 

 

Kathy Evans 
Revenue Commissioner   

 

  

       


